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St Bernards Road, Hectorville 
Pedestrian Actuated Crossing  

Works Notice 

                   

 

 

We are delivering critical road safety upgrades and 

improvements on remote, regional, urban roads, footpaths and 

cycle paths around South Australia. The $168 million Road 

Safety Program is jointly funded by the Australian (50%) and 

South Australian (50%) governments over three years. 

What’s happening 

We are installing a new Pedestrian Actuated (push button) Crossing 

on St Bernards Road, between Karawirra Avenue and Reid Avenue, 

Hectorville. Works will include: 

• A new Pedestrian Actuated (push button) Crossing.  

• Upgraded pedestrian ramps 

• Upgraded centre median.   

• Upgraded street lighting. 

• New line marking and road signage. 

This will improve pedestrian safety and access to nearby retail shops, 

businesses and homes, while improving pedestrian connectivity 

across St Bernards Road. 

How this affects you 

St Bernards Road will remain open to traffic at all times.  

To do these works safely, there will be changes to existing traffic 

conditions for the duration of the project. During work hours, St 

Bernards Road will be reduced to a single lane under speed 

restrictions. Please plan your trips, follow the direction of onsite 

traffic controllers and observe onsite signage.   

When 

Wednesday, 4 December 
2024 to March 2025, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

Day Works 

Monday to Friday between 

9am and 4pm 

 
Night Works 
Intermittently from Sunday 
to Thursday between the 
hours of 7pm and 6am 
 

Some Saturday works may 
also be required. 

Where 

St Bernards Road, between 
Karawirra Avenue and Reid 
Avenue, Hectorville 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/RSP 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improved pedestrian 
safety and connectivity  

 

Smoother and safer 
travel for pedestrians 
and cyclists  

We are making it safer and more convenient for 
pedestrians to cross St Bernards Road 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/RSP
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/RSP
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Outside of working hours all lanes will be reopened to traffic, with speed restrictions remaining place until 

all works are completed in March 2025.   

 

Access to businesses and properties will be maintained. If temporary access restrictions are required 

affected property owners, residents and businesses will be contacted directly in advance. 

 

Pedestrian and cyclist routes may be impacted as works progress. Onsite signage will help guide you to 

alternative routes if required.  

 

Some noise can be expected while these works are undertaken, but we’ll do our best to keep impacts to 

the local community to a minimum.  

 

No works will occur from Thursday 19 December 2024 to Monday 6 January 2025, however speed 

restrictions will remain in place during this time subject to site conditions.  

 

We thank you for your understanding while these critical safety upgrades are undertaken. 

 

St Bernards Road Pedestrian Actuated (push button) 

Crossing Concept 

 


